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Stars of the Week: 

Reception Mersey: Mileigh  Reception Thames: Erin J

1 Aire: Peyton H    1 Ribble: Alannah G

2 Dove: Harper R   2 Otter: Riley H

3 Bain: Florence P   3 Rea: Ellesse H

4 Eden: Bradley S    5 Severn: Noah T

6 Trent: Bethany P

PE reminder

Thank you so much for sending the children to school in their PE Kit on their 

PE days.  We have had very few issues and the staff have commented on how 

much more they can teach in PE lessons now that changing time has ceased.  

This is exactly what we wanted. As a reminder, please REMOVE ALL 

JEWELLERY and leave it at home. If there are any reasons why this cannot 

happen then please discuss this with us.

Class PE Days (wear PE kit to school)

Reception Mersey Friday 

Reception Thames Friday 

1 Aire Tuesday 

1 Ribble Tuesday 

2 Dover Monday

2 Otter Monday

3 Bain Monday & Thursday

3 Rea Monday & Thursday

4 Eden Note change of day: Wednesday & Friday (until 

half term due to external Coach session)

5 Severn Wednesday & Friday

6 Trent Wednesday - PE

Thursday – swimming (come to school in 

uniform)
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Upcoming events reminder: 

19
th

/20
th

/21
st
 September 3 Bain -  Outdoor (Farm and Forest)

20
th 

September: 3 Bain - Inspire workshop & Family Lunch

26
th

/27
th

/28
th

 September: 3 Rea -  Outdoor (Farm and Forest)

27
th 

September: 3 Rea - Inspire workshop & Family Lunch

28
th

 September: 4 Eden - Parent Assembly 

3
rd

/4
th

/5
th

 October 2 Dove-  Outdoor (Farm and Forest)

4
th

 October 2 Dove - Inspire workshop & Family Lunch

5
th

 October 2 Otter - Parent Assembly 

Reading

This week has seen the launch of our new reading elements.  

• Reception and Year 1: FFT Success for all Phonics and FFT Reading 

(with Big Cat Collins books to support)

• Year 2: FFT Routes to Reading and Jungle Club Spelling (with Big Cat 

Collins books to support)

• Year 3, Year 4, Year 5, Year 6: Big Cat Collins home reading books

Reading challenges have begun in Keystage 1, and the first ever KS2 

Reading Raffle took place this morning.  The winners were: Finley Y4 and 

Jenson Y6 who both chose super books as their prizes. Congratulations! 

Maths

Please read the Maths information that will be sent separately.
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